
PUBLIC NOTICE 

HUMAN SERVICES 

DIVISION OF MEDICAL ASSISTANCE AND HEALTH SERVICES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

INVITATION TO ATTEND 

Notice of Revised Date 

Medical Assistance Advisory Council (MAAC) 

3rd Quarter Meeting for 2022 

 

Take notice that the Department of Human Services, Division of Medical 

Assistance and Health Services (DMAHS) has previously announced a series of public 

meetings of the Medical Assistance Advisory Council (MAAC), and invited the public to 

participate.   

Take further notice that the date of the 3rd Quarter MAAC meeting originally 

scheduled for Thursday, July 28, 2022, has been changed.  The dates and times of the 

other scheduled MAAC meetings have not changed from the original notice. 

 

The new date of the 3rd Quarter MAAC meeting is: 

Date:  Tuesday, July 12, 2022 

Time:  10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  

 



As stated in the previous announcement, all 2022 MAAC meetings are being held as 

virtual meetings.  Prior to each meeting the necessary access information for the virtual 

meetings will be posted at: https://www.state.nj.us/humanservices/dmahs/board/maac/. 

 

If you are deaf or hard of hearing, interpreter services are available at your request.   

Please let DMAHS know at least two weeks prior to the date of the meeting if you would 

like an interpreter provided.   Please contact DMAHS at (609) 588-2600 for more 

information, or to let DMAHS know you plan to attend.   

 

If you need additional information, please email dmahs.maac@dhs.nj.gov. 
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